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Comments: Dear Mr. Furr,

| strongly oppose the proposed logging plan in the Methow Valley.

This will cause irreparable harm to important ecosystems.

The Environmental Assessment process needs to fully incorporate public comment of valley residents, and be
more robust than it currently is on the future losses that this project would result in.

Sincerely,

Autumn Woodward



